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ATTN: Mr. J. T. Rodgers ACRS (16)Assistant Vice President and
'

Nuclear Project Manager
P. O. Box 14042
S . Petersburg, Florida 33733t

-

.- Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of your " Report on Replacement Assembly
3A3h" dated March 26, 1976 and " Supplement to Report on Replacement
Assembly 3A33" dated May 4, 1976,

1

We find acceptable your proposal to use replacement fuel assembly
3A33 during first cycle operation of Crystal River, Unit 3 (CR-3).

The information, analyses, and data submitted by you concerning
the subject fuel assembly has been found to be in accordance with
NRC approved methods, codes and design limits.

Our evaluation for first cycle operation with fuel assembly 3A33
will appear in Supplement No. 2 of the CR-3 Safety Evaluation Report.

Sincerely,

,3- ~e, a-- y
4Q-.

Walter R. Butler. Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

"cc: Mr. S. A. Brandimore
Vice President and General Counsel
P. O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733
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